
GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. ?NOR 

August 12, 1969 

NID 

Warren Commission Exhibit 399 (Your letter of August 4, 1969). 

Mr. Howard Roffman 
8829 Blue Grass Road 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19115 

We do not know the exact location on the base of Commission 

Exhibit 399 from which a flake of lead fell. The flake is 

to small for us to determine its dimensions or to make a 

drawing. We should be pleased to show you this flake in 

the National Archives. 

Enclosed is the photograph which you sent with your letter. 

Sincerely, 

MARK G. ECKBOFF 
Director 
Legislative, Judicial and 
Diplomatic Records DiviSion 
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